Agenda 170

Milly Southworth

From:

Nic Phillips <Nic.Phillips@cornwall.gov.uk> on behalf of positiveplanning

<positiveplanning@cornwall.gov.uk>

Sent:

02 November 2021 16:09

Subject:

Planning training for Local Councils: Getting design right now and setting our

ambitions for the future - 30 November: 9.30-10.30 am

Information Classification: CONTROLLED

Dear clerks

We are offering shorter planning training events based on one or two topics this year. These will be online Teams events aimed at clerks and local councillors in Cornwall. We are trialling a simpler format, making joining these events easier for you and your councillors. You will no longer need to book places but can just click on the Microsoft Teams meeting link to join on the day. Please forward this email to your local council members for them to use if they would like to attend:

Meeting link: Getting design right now and setting our ambitions for the future

Microsoft Teams meeting

Join on your computer or mobile app

Click here to join the meeting

Or call in (audio only)

+44 20 3443 6327,,870881911# United Kingdom, London

Phone Conference ID: 870 881 911#

Find a local number | Reset PIN

Date: Tuesday 30 November 2021

Time: 09.30 - 10.30 am

Content:

We are living in challenging times. We want to ensure that all people have opportunities wherever they live. Homes have become expensive to buy or rent; a crisis which is particularly affecting younger adults and their ability to stay near where they have grown up. Recovery from the pandemic, tackling the climate and biodiversity emergencies and technological advances have had and will have a huge impact on the way that we live, work and travel. Tackling these issues create an urgent need for us to think long term and take a stronger planned approach to creating a more prosperous future for our residents. Prosperous Cornwall 2050 will create a strategy against which future planning changes can be developed.

Following on from the Government's drive for better design and the push for communities to have a greater say on design matters locally, the Council is looking to adopt the new Cornwall Design Guide later this month to help achieve this goal.

Join Richard Grant, Head of Planning Policy, and Rob Lacey, Planning Policy Group Leader, for this important training event to find out more about Prosperous Cornwall 2050, the Cornwall Design Guide and the emerging new concept of design coding.

Presentations from these events will be available on our <u>Local Council Planning</u> <u>Conferences</u> webpage.

Kind regards

Nicola Phillips | Development Officer (Specialist)
Cornwall Council | Planning and Sustainable Development
nic.phillips@cornwall.gov.uk
Tel: 01208 265648
www.cornwall.gov.uk 'Onen hag oll'

Level 1.S, Chy Trevail, Beacon Technology Park, Bodmin PL31 2FR

Please note that I work part-time. My normal working days are Tuesdays, Wednesdays, Thursdays.

The Planning & Sustainable Development Service has had to change its procedures with regards to Planning Committees, site notices, visiting our offices and on the availability of information by hard copy. Please visit https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/covidplanning for further details on revised processes implemented by the Service.

To keep up-to-date with changes in the Planning and Sustainable Development Service, please check https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/planningnews

Please let us know if you need any particular assistance from us, such as facilities to help mobility, vision or hearing, or information in a different format.

Please consider the environment. Do you really need to print this email?

This e-mail and attachments are intended for above named only and may be confidential. If they have come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please e-mail us immediately at enquiries@cornwall.gov.uk. Please note that this e-mail may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with the relevant legislation and may need to be disclosed under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. Security Warning: It is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free. The Authority will not accept liability for any damage caused by a virus.